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I am totally opposed to large trucks using OaIlen Ford and Windellama Rds. 

1: Windellama Rd passes through a small country school. 

2: The roads are very narrow with many blind corners. 

3: We now have increased traffic due to MR92 to the coast opening. 

4: I worry about emergency vehicles trying to get to accidents and fires. 

I live at 1001 Sandy Point Rd Mayfield via Windellama and travel into Goulburn 

at least twice a week and would hate to meet a truck on a blind corner. We 

live in a rural area not industrial. 

Regards 

Gurney 


